Technology Report
November, 2013

This month the Technology Department worked on the following projects:

Worked with OHS students who have Acer tablets, training and upgrading and repairing
the tablets.

Worked at campuses with video recorders. Met with Ener-Tel to discuss the option of
upgrading our video system to integrate with existing cameras and upgrade recording
system to one central location.

Worked with Ener-Tel on alarm settings and notification system.

Worked in the OES labs installing and upgrading Istation and Read Naturally and other
programs.

Worked with staff in copier and printer issues at each campus.

Updated the Nutrikids System Manager software on the server for updated reports.
Worked at OMS repairing computers in the labs, running wiring troubleshooting in the
library, and upgrading the computers to run the latest versions of Internet Explorer,
Adobe Reader, Flash player, etc.

Worked at OES repairing the SchoolView System. We lost connectivity when the power
was down overnight, most of it has been restored, we are still struggling with a couple of
connections that serve the kindergarten and cafeteria areas.

Worked at ISS updating the instructor computer, the printer drivers on the computers,
updating Internet Explorer, Adobe Reader, Flash, etc. and assisting students in saving
work to their network folders.

Worked with OHS Computer Apps class updating laptops used for competition.
Worked at OHS on the DMAC computer, scanner, and printer setup. There were issues
with memory and power.

Replaced projector lamps at OMS in 6" grade Language Arts, 7" Grade Math, and 8"
Grade History classes.

Updated Mail Server and Active Directory with staff reassignments and resignations.
Continually update the web page and post information to the calendar and twitter.
Assisted and trained OES Assistant Principal in searching and viewing video surveillance
servers at OES.

Assisted in preparing and submitting reports for our Erate application for next year.
Completed the annual STAR Chart survey for teachers. This survey assists us in our
annual technology plan.

Assisted OES teachers at several grade levels and school nurse in connecting to network
printers, and solving printing issues with the new color printers.

We continue to support CCCCSD faculty and staff with their technology needs.



